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District Advisory Council – Subcommittee 
Superintendent Search 

Approved Minutes 
May 29, 2014 

 
The School Board of Alachua County District Advisory Council Subcommittee for the Superintendent 
Search, was called to order by Chairman Janine Plavac at 5 p.m. in Conference Room E of the Kirby-Smith 
Center, 620 East University Avenue, Gainesville, Florida. 
 
The following subcommittee members were present: 
 

1. Janine Plavac, Chairman (High School teacher) 
2. Adam Boukari, Member (Assistant City Manager, City of Alachua) 
3. Cynthia Chestnut – (Gainesville Community Member) Board-appointed 
4. Sarah Freedman – (Middle School parent) 
5. Sue Legg – (Gainesville Community Member) Board-appointed 
6. Rick Nesbit – (Alachua Community Member) Board-appointed 
7. Aimee Oelrich – (Business leader/parent) Board appointed 
8. Sherry Sakai – (Elementary School teacher) 
9. Donna Sheffield – (High School teacher) 
 

The following DAC Subcommittee members were absent: 
 Scott Costello – (Vice-Chairman (Business leader/parent) Board-appointed 

Clay Reddick – (Middle School teacher) 
 
Staff members present:  Everett Caudle, Director of Project Development, and Rose Ramos, Secretary. 
 

WELCOME Chairman Plavac welcomed members. 
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES Motion by Mr. Boukari Seconded by Mrs. Freedman 
 
Moved to approve the minutes of the April 22, 2014, DAC Subcommittee 
meeting. 
 
The question was called. Upon Vote:  Passed unanimously 
 

DISCUSSION/APPROVAL OF 
FINAL REPORT ON 
SUPERINTENDENT 
FINALISTS 

Chairman Plavac provided each member with a summary sheet of each DAC 
subcommittee members’ interview scores on each finalist.  She opened the floor  
to allow each member to provide input (strengths/weaknesses) on each finalist. 
 
The final report will be presented to the School Board on Tuesday, June 3, 2014.   
The report will also be shared with the entire DAC group on Monday, June 2, 2014,  
prior to the School Board meeting. 
 
Mrs. Plavac will prepare the report this weekend and email it to School Board  
members and to each Subcommittee member. 
 

NEXT MEETING The next meeting of the DAC will be held on Monday, June 2, 2014, 5 p.m., 
Conference Room E. 
 

ADJOURN The meeting adjourned at 6 p.m. 
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